Steven A. Siereveld

Steven A. Siereveld joined the
Southern Hills Volunteer Fire
Department, Kenton County, in 1974.
While an active member in
emergency operations for 20 years,
Steve became exiremely involved in
the business end of the fire service.
He served as President of the
department’'s corporation for several
terms and worked tirelessly for the
establishment of a fire district. Now
the Edgewood Fire Department, Steve
served the Fire Board as vice-
chairman or chairman for 12 years.
Actively involved with the KFA since
the early 1980’s, Steve served as the association’s business agent
for 10 years, assisting KFA Presidents in the daily operation of the
association. His business office provided the home for the “official
KFA phone line” throughout the 1990's. Steve has served on many
KFA committees throughout the years including, membership,
legislative and scholarship. An active participant of the Northern
Ky. Firefighters Association for over 3 decades, Steve's business

experience and generosity has enhanced the KFA for over 30
years.




